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Enrollment and Attendance (see attached data sheet)  

Chronically absent is 10% of the school year or 18 days. Violators are to be turned over to the 

juvenile judge in Coweta county courts.  

 

 

 

Our current attendance year-to-date is 98% with a daily average of 3.5 scholars absent.  

 

 

 

 



 
 

Charter Obligations  

 During the monthly meeting of the State Charter School Commission (SCSC) the state 

charter schools were listed on a performance matrix. Our current numbers are within acceptable 

ranges in our financial measurements: 

Current assets divided by current liabilities     Exceeds Standard – 3.23 

         (1.0 to 3.0)  

Unrestricted Cash        Exceeds Standard – 115 

         (Greater than 60) 

Efficiency Margin       Exceeds Standard – 169% 

         (10% or Greater) 

Debt to Asset ratio       Exceeds Standard – 25%  

         (Below 25%) 

  

Book Fair 

7497.73   sales  

School credit – 3,549.61 

 

 

Lowest Performing Schools in Georgia (see attached list) Note: Current List 

The Governor’s office on Education produced a list of the lowest performing 

schools in the state. The lowest 25% is called out in a house bill on school choice. 

The list determines which students are eligible for the Promise Schools voucher 

program, which will give up to $6,500 to families to pay for private school tuition 

or home-school expenses. Gov. Brian Kemp signed the voucher bill into law 

earlier this year. We have received several calls regarding students who wish to 

transfer.  

 



 
 

Board Training (see attachments)  

Governance Training 

Governance Training Dates – Preliminary Details 
Atlanta – Loudermilk Conference Center 
February 11, 12:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. - New Governing Board Member Training* 
February 12, 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. – Training for All Governing Board Members 
  
Athens – The Classic Center 
April 22, 12:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. - New Governing Board Member Training* 
April 23, 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. – Training for All Governing Board Members 
  
*New board members will complete 2 additional hours of training through virtual, 
asynchronous sessions. 
  
The new School Support and Outreach Division looks forward to serving you, providing 
valuable resources and training to support your state charter school! 
  
Thank you, 
Michele 

 

Random Search (Status)  

Currently on Hold: 

Legal Advisory: Currently the American Civil Liberties Union (ACLU) is 

reviewing several schools with similar policies. No legal tests have run in Georgia. 

“Question- Does the current state of violence in public schools raise the level of 

concern to a search without cause status? Litigation may soon follow.   Metal 

detectors have stood and passed this question. Random searches have not.  

Update: Coweta County schools did a random check of several schools in their 

system. Lockers, classrooms, backpacks and students were searched. This was the 

result of numerous (3 of record) drug overdose situations during the month of 

November.  

Several schools throughout the country are currently in legal actions with parents 

over random searches. More specific results and legal opinions should be coming 

out soon.  



 
 

Charter Renewal 

The CCRPI data for the 2024 charter renewal has partially arrived. Operations and 

Finance are logged.   Academics should be available no later than December 28th.  

The deadline for the application for renewal has been moved back to January 8th 

2025. We have completed the application with the exception of the academic data. 

When the data arrives we will submit the application.  

 

 

 

 

Christmas Programs  

December 10th Tuesday – Music Program & Play (Charlie Brown Christmas)  

Four Corners Church. The scholars performed to a diverse crowd of parents, 

families and friends. Everyone enjoyed the evening.  

Third Grade and the School Band are performing a Christmas show at the Westley 

Woods Independent Living Center. 

 

Lockdown Drill 

A school wide lock down drill will be run prior to the Christmas Holiday. The 

school is current with its Weather Drills, Fire Drills and Security Drills. Teacher 

in-service training will be in January when we return from the holidays.  

 


